Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians,
Happy Holidays! | hope you enjoy your break and get a chance to relax.
School starts again on Monday, January 3, 2022!

Anyone with a January 15th deadline, must hand in their_transcript release form to their counselor on
January 3 which is the day we return from winter break.

Transcript release forms need to be handed in to your counselor, at least 10 school days before the
application deadline. Before you hand in the form, please double check with your teachers that their
letters of recommendation have been uploaded to Scoir. These forms need to be directly handed to your
counselor. Do not email them, leave them on their desk, or their mailboxes. For example, if your school
has a February 1st deadline, the transcript release form needs to be handed directly to your counselor no
later than January 18th.

Once your transcript and letters of recommendation have been sent, it may take a college up to 2 weeks
to update your student portal. If your portal is showing that your supporting documents have not been
received, please call the admissions office to inquire about your documents before contacting your
counselor to send them again.

Local Scholarships are now posted on the Counseling Website! Check back often. Additional
Scholarships will be added each week. So many opportunities!!!

These are good resources for National Scholarship Opportunities. This website is updated weekly. In
addition, there is a list of National Scholarships on the counseling website.

As you begin to hear decisions from schools, please indicate their responses in Scoir through the applied
column.

If you have not completed your YouScience assessment in SCOIR, please spend some time exploring it.
After completion of this assessment, it will generate a list of possible career pathways based on your
responses. If you have not logged into your SCOIR account, email your counselor for an invite.

Students be sure to check out What's YouScience: Discover Career Perfect for you video and all that
career tests can do for you!

Previously emailed information is below.

For a list of colleges that accept Scoir, please review this list.

FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) is now open. The sooner you complete the application,
the better.

For more information about the college process, check out the College Planning Guide.

If you have not already submitted your Counselor Recommendation Questionnaire and Parent
Questionnaire, please do so ASAP.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n9jRVjJHo6WZD_grYYIrz4hI0LnsB-d3WS4w8_V--4Q/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1B-Nqqa39CPdGPWSQrEK9OvqMLBrAV8Ibe8k0O_8UppI/edit?usp=sharing
https://studentscholarships.org/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1ms4C4QnnDrBGa2SM3ZqfIm4hlJQHZldn1oRwqiCbTn4/edit?usp=sharing
https://vimeo.com/647002647?utm_campaign=Client%20Nurture&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=189885576&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8sOjvJPde1BEMWZlx8AYs8QQ5SsKv-HJA2_T8amMiQDsmwIy7cuXr4tZkfEbIihzUrrhpyxmU5kbSJWpt2CuefNTAkTw&utm_content=189885576&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.scoir.com/connected-colleges
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mSrRW1OGuJ0XbuiZfUbdlt_Ds0TNJlv2KQPaXMrikSE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-egGZeYhgEe-pY0KmgR-2-i-gyR3NPpNZyZHHid2rNI/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S89V0x9sUEATHQ0lsOpEhTFrjv_JQ7k1EKK1hX7xQcg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1S89V0x9sUEATHQ0lsOpEhTFrjv_JQ7k1EKK1hX7xQcg/edit?usp=sharing

Any student who is applying to a college that uses the Self-Reported Academic Record (SRAR) should
choose decimal grades for the grade scale.

Grade Scale: @

)

If you have not already signed up for Scoir please do so ASAP. If you are not sure how to register, please
email your counselor.

The Atlantic Health System will be hosting a virtual Traditional and Non-Traditional Healthcare Careers
series for students. JRegistration is now open and students can register by clicking here. Please see
attached flyer for additional details.

During each event, students will have the opportunity to learn more about the Atlantic Health System as
they highlight the diverse careers they offer. Students are encouraged to ask questions and can register
to attend one or all of the programs.

Save the dates for the rest of the series:

e Wednesday, February 9, 2022 from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
e Wednesday, March 9, 2022 from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
e Wednesday, May 11, 2022 from 3:00p.m. to 4:00p.m.

The counselors met with the seniors during their English classes. We reviewed the college application
process including Scoir and the Common App. Here is the link for the PowerPoint that was presented.

Many resources can be found on the North Hunterdon Counseling Website. Be sure to visit it frequently -
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/

| hope you have a wonderful break!


https://atlantichealth.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Q55ixB_jRs6GsFpI4dyo-w
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Zz5xFqnUAPh2wwgUY5u6CZrxZ_UoQLw-/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1keBuF2OuLNsJA3RNeH7sMCCVN5NXkZitU-saOWp_9k4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.nhvweb.net/counseling/

